
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
Well, we have reached the end of the school year and what a fantastic year it has been!  How time 
has flown! I am extremely proud of all our children, they have worked hard throughout the year and 
made good progress. Their reports were a pleasure to read! If you haven’t completed the reply form 
yet, you can do so by clicking https://forms.gle/EZE58zwcdBNeWaYh8

This term has been a fun packed term with lots of exciting activities to enhance learning. Year 6 had a 
fabulous end of year trip to Gulliver’s World, Year 2 enjoyed a trip to Southport Beach, EYFS enjoyed 
a trip to Blackpool zoo and this week Year 3 went to Longendale Environment Centre to learn about 
rocks and soil.  I would like to thank all our parents for contributing to the cost of the trips in difficult 
times. Please rest assured we will continue to do our best to keep the cost of trips down for you. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff at Holy Family. We really do have a fantastic 
team here who work relentlessly to give our children the very best education to prepare them for life 
at secondary school. They are amazing! Thank you staff! 

Finally I would like to wish you a very happy and relaxing summer holiday. Please take care, stay safe 
and we look forward to seeing you all in September. Thank you for your continued support, it is very 
much appreciated.
Mrs Tunnicliffe

19th July 2024

Class of 2024
What an amazing class you have been! We are 
very proud of Year 6 – they have worked so 
hard this year to prepare for their SATS and 
secondary school. This week they entertained 
parents with their end of year show. It was 
wonderful to see the confidence and character 
of the children shine through. 
We wish them the very best of 
luck as they take their next step 
on their journey. 

We will miss you!
Special thank you to Mrs Hall and Miss Boniface 
for organising such a lovely Leavers Assembly. 

Year 5 Enterprise
This term, Year 5 created their own business plans 
and launched their proposals at an enterprise fayre. 
We are immensely proud to announce that the 
children raised £168 profit. The children decided to 
donate £50 pounds to the RSPCA, £50 to Caritas 
and use the rest for a tasty treat!

‘

Uniform
Please click here for information 
regarding the school uniform.

A Fond Farewell
Sadly, we will be saying a fond farewell to:
Mrs Rose, who will be taking up a post in another 
Oldham School. Miss Hince is leaving us to take up a 
post at St Edwards Primary School in Oldham. 
Thank you both, for all your hard work and support, the 
new schools are very lucky to have you!

Welcome to Holy Family
We would like to offer Mr Cooper
a very warm welcome to our school.
Mr Cooper – Year 4 Class Teacher.
We hope you will be very happy here and are looking forward to 
you being part of the Holy Family Team.

End of Year Awards
Last week, we held our End of Year Awards Ceremony. It was a 
lovely celebration enjoyed by all. 
It is becoming harder and harder each year to select children 
which is a wonderful position to be in. 
Thank you to all our pupils.

StudyBugs

We’re pleased to announce that Holy Family is 
introducing a new, more efficient and secure system 
for reporting your child’s absence due to illness, 
called Studybugs.
If you haven’t already, please get the free Studybugs 
app, or register on the Studybugs website, and use it 
to tell us whenever your child’s ill and unable to 
attend school.
Get the app or register now
(https://studybugs.com/about/parents) Thank you,
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